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Auto dealers got a big break from Congress this week when the Senate voted to 

exclude them from the proposed new law creating a consumer finance agency. The vote 

was non-binding, but was by a large majority of 60-30, and is similar to an exemption in 

the House version of the finance bill. The exemption applies to consumer loans for 

vehicle purchases. Otherwise, the bill will impose strict new regulations on businesses 

making consumer loans.

This exemption will allow unscrupulous dealers to continue to take advantage of car 

buyers through the use of high-interest and high-fee loans, but on the other hand it will 

allow honest dealers to offer more financing options to customers.
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